
Wilson PTG 

Meeting Minutes 

March 10, 2020 

Call to Order – 7:00 p.m., Josie Dix 

 

OLD BUSINESS 

February Minutes – Alex. Evans 

- Quick review of highlights 

Kudos/Thank Yous – Josie 

- Meghan McLaughlin – Book Bingo 

o Feedback – need people to welcome folks and tell them what to do 

▪ *Should to this at every event!* 

Treasurer’s Report – Katie Glazier 

- Revenue from auction was just under $49K – gross, not net (expenses were near $15) 

- We may need to cut back on expenses/programs next year 

o Could ask for more cash donation  

▪ We didn’t meet our goal, in order to sustain the programs, would you be 

willing to make a donation? 

▪ Link to the video – Would like to, but are all the kids in it with a media 

release? 

- Upcoming: Brick sales – 500 to sell - $100/brick - $14 cost to PTG (for engraving) 

o Need to get this out to alumni 

▪ Target bricks 

o We need to push this – need to get it done in the next few weeks 

o We may be able to do this year after year 

o Building a wall  

o Josie Dix taking the lead 

o Will send a flyer home 

- Spending money on field trips! Yes! 

o 5th grade saw Shreck 

o 1st grade going to Little Mermaid 

o 2nd grade going to see Matilda 

o K went to Mobius 

- Basketball jerseys 

o Makeesha motion to approve $600 for 50 jerseys, Courtney Malone 2nd, ALL in 

favor 

Auction Recap – Carly Howarth and Courtney Malone 

- 73 less people attended than last year 



- Would like to do a auction brunch to thank the people who were involved and get 

feedback to record 

- Can continue to use Greater Giving to sell bricks and such 

- Our goal was $55K 

- Need to do a better job getting people engaged – we have the same people donating 

time and money – in order to maintain the programs we do, we need everyone to give 

and engage in some way 

Principal’s Report – Ken Hermanson 

- Talent Show – June 4th – Mrs. Holcomb lead 

- Survey to parents about specialist next year – when the Board decides on a budget 

o Science or Art specialist for 90 min  

o All students in 3, 4, 5 will have art and science, but one will be taught by a 

specialist 

o Parents need to get involved and take this survey to vote on this decision for our 

school 

o Currently teachers are doing art in the classroom – part of core curriculum 

o “Specialist” do not have special credential for the content area they teach – 

district needs flexibility for staffing 

o New school will have a dedicated multi-purpose room that can be dedicated to 

either specialty  

o There will be professional development for teachers 

- Construction is ahead of schedule! Should move in on time. 

o Josie: Building Committee is meeting on Friday about the playground 

▪ Give input/feedback to Josie or teachers 

- Baking cookies with Mr. Hermanson – kids turned in PAWS to do this 

PTG Events – Josie Dix 

- Carnival – April 24th  

o NEED VOLUNTEERS! 

- Talent Show – June 4  

CAC Notes – Katelyn Hunt 

- SEE NOTES 

- Budget update from Board 

- COVID-19 update 

- School naming campaign starts March 16 

NEW BUSINESS 

- Playground equipment discussion – meeting this Friday 

o Give input to Josie Dix 

- Brynn Snyder: Give money to each class for art? 



o Holly Bozo: We are in a temp home and this it first year without art teacher, so 

next year we should have an art room with stocked supply 

o Can do a supply request to principal and the school can get through warehouse 

Parent/Teacher Q&A 

- None 

Adjourned – 8:00 p.m., Josie Dix 


